
 

 

Anubanchun School (Ban Bua Sathan) Announcement 

Subject : No gift Policy Regarding the Performance of Official Duties For Fiscal Year 2025 

----------------------------------------------- 

Anubanchun School (Ban Bua Sathan) recognizes the importance of fostering an 
organizational culture grounded in ethical values and appropriate conduct for all personnel 
regarding the giving and receiving of gifts, gratuities, or any other benefits arising from the 
performance of official duties. This is to prevent actions that may lead to the misuse of 
power for personal gain or the benefit of others, in line with the government’s anti-
corruption reform plan and policy. 

To demonstrate the school’s commitment to combating all forms of corruption and 
to promote ethical conduct, integrity, and transparency in the performance of duties in 
accordance with good governance principles, the school hereby declares that Anubanchun 
School (Ban Bua Sathan) adopts a No Gift Policy. All personnel shall refrain from accepting 
any form of gift or gratuity in relation to the performance of their duties — before, during, 
or after such duties are carried out. This policy aims to prevent actions that could affect 
impartial judgment or decision-making and to avoid favoritism or conflicts of interest. All 
executives and supervisors at every level are expected to lead by example and strictly 
oversee their subordinates to ensure compliance with this policy and all anti-corruption 
and misconduct prevention measures. 

This announcement is hereby made known to all and strictly adherence to. 

Announced on October 1, 2024 

 

 

 (Mrs. Laksana  Chanthima) 

                                        Director Of Anubanchun School (Ban Bua Sathan) 


